
 

Tool Description Tutorial 
Google Classroom 

 
 

a streamlined, easy-to-use tool that helps teachers manage 
coursework. With Classroom, educators can create classes, 
distribute assignments, grade and send feedback, and see 
everything in one place 

Getting Started 
video 
 
Ultimate Guide 
to Google 
Classroom 

Google Docs 

 

an online word processor that lets you create and format documents 
and work with other people 

Beginner's 
Guide Video 
 
Beginner's 
Guide to Google 
Docs 

Google Slides 

 

an online presentation app that lets you create and format 
presentations and work with other people 

Google Slides 
for Kids Video 
 
Google Slides 
for Beginners 
 

Google Forms 

 

A full-featured tool that allows you to add standard question types, 
drag-and-drop questions in the order you like, customize the form 
with simple photo or color themes, and gather responses in Forms 
or save them to a Google Sheets spreadsheet 
 

Google Forms 
Improves 
Education 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2Iowi-gmbys
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2Iowi-gmbys
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/blog/parents-ultimate-guide-to-google-classroom
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/blog/parents-ultimate-guide-to-google-classroom
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/blog/parents-ultimate-guide-to-google-classroom
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OBITNezSmLY
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OBITNezSmLY
https://www.howtogeek.com/420971/the-beginners-guide-to-google-docs/
https://www.howtogeek.com/420971/the-beginners-guide-to-google-docs/
https://www.howtogeek.com/420971/the-beginners-guide-to-google-docs/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lfpneIqnXTE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lfpneIqnXTE
https://www.theedublogger.com/google-slides/
https://www.theedublogger.com/google-slides/
https://alicekeeler.com/2019/12/10/5-ways-google-forms-improves-learning/
https://alicekeeler.com/2019/12/10/5-ways-google-forms-improves-learning/
https://alicekeeler.com/2019/12/10/5-ways-google-forms-improves-learning/


Tool Description Tutorial 
Seesaw 

 
 
 

A platform for student engagement that inspires students of all ages 
to do their best, and saves teachers time! Students use creative 
tools to take pictures, draw, record videos and more to capture 
learning in a portfolio  

Seesaw Tutorial 
for Students 

Google Meet 

 

a cloud-based video communications app that allows you to set up 
virtual video and audio conferencing, webinars, live chats, 
screen-sharing, and other collaborative capabilities 

Getting Started 
video 
 
Ultimate Guide 
to Google 
Classroom 

Flipgrid 

 

A website that allows teachers to create "grids" to facilitate video 
discussions. Each grid is like a message board where teachers can 
pose questions, called "topics," and their students can post video 
responses that appear in a tiled grid display  

Flipgrid Guide 
for Students 
Video 
 
Flipgrid 
Directions for 
Students 

I-Ready 

 

An interactive online learning environment designed to assess 
students and provide individualized instruction based on each ones 
unique needs 

Troubleshooting 
Guide English 
 
Troubleshooting 
Guide Spanish 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=g5jG9VoROFs
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=g5jG9VoROFs
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2Iowi-gmbys
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2Iowi-gmbys
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/blog/parents-ultimate-guide-to-google-classroom
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/blog/parents-ultimate-guide-to-google-classroom
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/blog/parents-ultimate-guide-to-google-classroom
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6tfoCgQuqcw
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6tfoCgQuqcw
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6tfoCgQuqcw
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1r6Nk3KNUo7qbHqrMqQ00MaYYTZTmS9y7oVVwUVWR_9s/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1r6Nk3KNUo7qbHqrMqQ00MaYYTZTmS9y7oVVwUVWR_9s/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1r6Nk3KNUo7qbHqrMqQ00MaYYTZTmS9y7oVVwUVWR_9s/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1YauB3_DD4HYJTrDth_rGYHUnnPAatS5W/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1YauB3_DD4HYJTrDth_rGYHUnnPAatS5W/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sl8a9rlWXqvgitRcfio_s7p6b9O-kuUs/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sl8a9rlWXqvgitRcfio_s7p6b9O-kuUs/view?usp=sharing

